From: Erin O'Donnell 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 10:02 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel Approval Request - Erin O'Donnell

Good morning, Steve.    This is to confirm that I did travel to DC on December 9 and 10 to attend the ACRP P3 Insight Event planning committee meeting.    ACRP provided air travel (via Southwest), one night hotel stay at the Fairfield Inn and lunch at their corporate office cafeteria.      ACRP did not provide an accounting of these expenses to me.   

I did not receive any swag or Honoria – just valuable insight and knowledge about P3 in the aviation sector.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you and yours!

Erin

